

Port Adelaide District Hockey Club Inc.

John Hart Reserve, Swan Terrace, Ethelton 5019

14 June 2018

MEDIA RELEASE

PORT ADELAIDE DISTRICT HOCKEY CLUB RENEWS SPONSORSHIP WITH THE LAKES HOTEL

The Port Adelaide District Hockey Club is delighted to announce it has renewed its long-running sponsorship with the Lakes Hotel. The Club's sponsorship with the Lakes is in its 10th consecutive year – the longest and most successful sponsorship in the club's history.

Club President, Dennis Meredith said: "Our partnership with the Lakes Hotel has been a memorable journey. The customer service provided to the Club over this long period has been par excellence, whether it be for our bar supplies through their bottle shop, major club functions, informal dining by club members, raffle prizes, etc." In times where club sponsorship has been difficult, they have unhesitatingly continued to support the Club.

General Manager, Michael Hancock said: "The Lakes Hotel prides itself on local community support and involvement. The Lakes has been honoured to work so closely and successfully for such a period of time and will continue to do so with the Port Adelaide District Hockey Club. We are proud to support a Club that shares similar ethos and standing."

Whether it be accommodation, weddings, functions, celebrations, conferences, food, bar – the Lakes Hotel is highly recommended.

For more information about the Lakes Hotel, 141 Brebner Drive, West Lakes, you can find them at https://www.lakesresorthotel.com.au/ or follow on Facebook under 'Lakes Hotel'

The Lakes Hotel media enquiries: mhancock@lakesresorthotel.com.au / 0404 029 754

Port Adelaide District Hockey Club media enquiries: president@padhc.com.au / 0416 955 082